
Senator, 
 

I am reaching out to encourage your support for House Bill 1084, Privacy of firearms 
financial transactions.  
 
There are countless examples of banks and payment processors discriminating against 
law-abiding citizens, businesses, and industries because of activities that are legal and 
constitutionally protected. 
 
Large banks including Citibank have discriminated against firearms retailers, 
manufacturers and other firearms-related businesses including training. A JP 
Morgan/Chase-owned payment processor refused service based solely on the political 
affiliation of a guest speaker. The North Dakota coal industry has had significant 
problems maintaining insurance due to Environmental Social Governance (ESG) 
scores. 

  As more information comes out on the depth of warrantless surveillance by Executive Branch entities is 
exposed, we see the importance of having HB 1084 codified into law.  Recent US House Committee 
hearings exposed warrantless surveillance being conducted by both the Justice and Treasury 
Departments.  Such activity is abhorrent to freedom-loving Americans, but seen as an opportunity to 
eliminate dissent by those in charge of financial service providers in collusion with Executive Branch 
entities. 
 
I know I can count on your support of this vital legislation. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Name 
 
Address  
 
Phone 


